
West Bengal,INDIA.

Date:25.07.2024

NOTIFICATION

This is to notify for general information of all the stakeholders of this University that the service
of 'Zero' dialing facility has been reinstated in the Old EPABX Telephone system which was
made functional again vide Notification bearing No. VU/R/Off-Or./105412022 dated 06.07.2022.

All stakeholders are requested to use this facility accordingly.

Stakeholders are also requested to kindly cooperate with us if there any BSNL network issue
arises in future.

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority.

sdl-
Registrar

Memo No. \4-l/NNoti.l7097 2024 D ated: 25.07.2024
Cop!.forutsrded.for information and necessary action to:

1. Deans of the faculty concerned,

2. AII Academic and Adriinistratioe Heads usith a request to circulate among all employees of hislher department,
3. The Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor for kind information to the Hon'bleVice-Chancellor,
4.r. The Office Superintendent. Offce of the Registrar,

./5 The Senior Information Scientist to upload on the Llnioersity taebsite,
6. The System Analyst,
7. The Establishment Section.

n-Jhk""
Registrar
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